
   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FORMAL NOTICE 

CANCELATION AND DISCONTINUATION OF THE SUPPLIER DATABASE: 

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SETTLEMENTS 

1. ESTABLISHMENT OF A PANEL OF CONTRACTORS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF 

BREAKING NEW GROUNDS (Top Structure) FOR A PERIOD OF THIRTY-SIX (36) 

MONTHS FOR THE NORTH WEST DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SETTLEMENTS 

2. ESTABLISHMENT OF A PANEL OF CONTRACTORS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF 

INFRASTRUCTURE IN THE FORM OF CIVIL ENGINEERING WORKS FOR A PERIOD OF 

THIRTY-SIX (36) MONTHS FOR THE NORTH WEST DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN 

SETTLEMENTS 

 

The Department of Human Settlements appreciates the interest shown in the 

procurement process related to the above-mentioned projects (BNG & Internal 

Services).  

In terms of Section 217 of the Constitution of the Republic of South Africa, public 

procurement must be conducted in a manner that is fair, equitable, transparent, 

competitive, and cost-effective. 

Following a comprehensive internal review, the Department has identified material 

irregularities within the process. As a result of these findings, the Department has 

resolved to withdraw all approval and rejection letters issued during the said 

procurement.  

Accordingly, the 36 months supplier database is hereby declared null and void. 

The Department regrets any inconvenience this decision may have caused to our 

service providers. 

 

 



  
 
  

Moving forward all infrastructure projects for the Department will be advertised through 

a competitive bidding process which therefore means that all companies are welcome 

to apply for future projects provided that they meet the stipulated requirements. 

For more clarity on the above, please direct your enquiries to  

Ms  K.M Tumane on email: KMTumane@nwpg.gov.za  

Ms N. Madwanya on email  NMadwanya@nwpg.gov.za   
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